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February 3, 2015

Greg Minikel ,  Engineer ing Department

Manitowoc City Hall

900 Quay Street

Manitowoc, Wl 54220

Dear Mr.  Min ikel ,

The downtown parking situation has been discussed manv times in the past, and I realize that it is something not
eas i l y f i xed '  The rea remanybus inessesdown town ,and i t i sd i f f i cu l t f o remp loyees topa rkc lose to the i rp laceo f
business and sti l l  leave room for customers. I totally understand the need for l imited parking on the major streets
and the busier side streets with many different businesses; however, here is mv dilemma.

I work full t ime for the Capitol Civic Centre in the Administrative Office on the corner of 7th and Jay Streets. There
are only three people who work in this office along with occasional volunteers on certain days of the week. lt
l i terally takes me L2 steps from where I park my car to the front door to our office. The problem is, there is only 2
hour parking on Jay Street between 7tn & 8tn Streets. We try to move our cars every two hours, but many times it
just doesn't work out.

I have gotten many parking tickets over the course of the L7 years I have been employed at the Capitol, which is
the largest complex in the downtown area. My issue is that we are not taking parking spots away from shoppers.
Our customers normally park on 8th Street and there are a few spots close to 8th Street designated for Manitowoc
Pharmacies customers. Anyone who might visit our office is generally not there long enough to have to worry
about getting a ticket, When my co-worker and I received tickets last Thursday, there was no one parked on Jay
Street from the time our cars were marked at 10:20 am until the time we left work at 5:30 pm. So you can see that
shoppers are not  even park ing on that  s t reet  at  a l l .

I would appreciate it very much if you could look into this situation for me. There are four parking spaces in front
of our office. lf the l imited parking time could be removed from those spaces, there would sti l l  be plenty of room
fo ro the rs topa rk .  A tno t ime is th i ssec t i ono fJayS t ree teve r fu l l .  Mos to f t he t ime , i t i sabou tg0%empty .

Thank you in advance for  looking in to th is  s i tuat ion for  me,  and I  look forward to hear ing f rom you soon.

Sincerely,

Q*ggtn V."'p
Peggy A. Krey

PO Box 13

Manitowoc, Wl 54220

920-682-2653


